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Auditorium repairs to be costly
(KLZA)-- Falls City Administrator Gary Jorn informed the City Council last
week of an issue with one of the four air handlers at Prichard Auditorium.

Jorn said he had a technician that works with the Auditourim boilers check it out
and that it's going to be an expensive fix.

The estimate for fixing the issue was just over $30-thousand.

Jorn said the system is approximately 20 years old and the Council suggested
getting bids for repairs as well as replacing the system to compare the costs.

Council members also approved having the restrooms at Grandview Park,
Stanton Lake Park and Dallas Jones Park re-opened to the public.
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